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SCcHODL SYSTEM

Cancellation Notice
Dated: 2/24/2020

Request for Quote (RFQ) Number: 20-08

Name: Basic Maintenance Renewal

RFQ Initially Posted to Internet: 1/9/2020
RFQ Due Date: 2/11/2020

Issuing Officer: Carol Miller

Email Address: carolmiller@jones.k12.ga.us

The current RFQ is being cancelled and will subsequently be reposted to Vendor Registry and
the Georgia Procurement Registry. No Additional information is available at this time. Please
track Vendor Registry and/or the Georgia Procurement Registry for any future offerings. All
suppliers will be required to respond to the new bid forms and requirements for consideration
of award. Thank you for your continued interest in providing solutions to Jones County School
System.

CM&Q, Loy
Carol Miller, GCPA
Operations Director
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